
  St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  July 31, 2022 
 

          “Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

                            Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A.,  spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 
 

 Saturday Vigil — Suspended  Indefinitely 
   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

Weekly Parish Rosary via Zoom—8:00 PM on Tuesday 
Meeting ID: 854-1235-0301  PW: 150408 

  

Weekly Scripture Study via Zoom—7:00 PM on Thursday 
Meeting ID: 832-4986-0935   PW: 025786 

Sacramental Celebrations 
  

Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament of Baptism is celebrated on a regular basis,    
except during Lent. It is usually celebrated within Mass.       

Arrangements must be made in advance. The parents of the 
child to be baptized meet personally ahead of time  

with the priest celebrating the sacrament.                                            
Contact the parish office for further information. 

  
Sacrament of Matrimony 

Weddings are arranged by appointment at least eight  
months in advance of the desired wedding date.  
Contact the parish  office for more information. 

  
Ministry to the Sick & Sacrament of the Sick 

If anyone in your family is seriously ill, preparing for sur-
gery, or in a nursing home and they would like a visit  

from the pastor, please call the parish office.  
  

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
After Sunday Masses or 

Anytime by appointment. 
  

Parish Registration 
Please call the parish office or visit the parish  

website for a registration form or more information.  
Forms are also available in the back of the Church. 

  
Parish Committees 

The Parish Council, Filipino Sub-Council, and Finance     
Committees assist the staff in serving the parish. Please    
contact the parish office or see Fr. Bill for information    

about serving on these various committees. 
  

Novena to the Santo Niño 
Each Sunday, after the 11:00 AM Mass there is a  

novena in honor of the Santo Niño. 



 
18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, July 31, 2022 
- - - - - - - - - - 

 
Monday, August 1, 2022 

- - - - - - - - - - 
 

Tuesday, August 2, 2022 
2:00 PM  Bialas-Bialas Convalidation 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
8:00 PM  Parish Rosary—Zoom 

 
      Wednesday, August 3, 2022 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

 
   Thursday, August 4, 2022 

7:00 PM Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

 
Friday, August 5, 2022 

2:00 PM Mazza-Weimer Wedding 
 

    Saturday, August 6, 2022 
   - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Sunday, July 31, 2022 
  9:00 AM      † Thelma Mascarinas 
11:00 AM      † Lita Manguba 
   7:00 PM     † Gertrude O’Connor 
                        

Monday, August 1, 2022 
12:05 PM          The Parish Community 
                               

Tuesday, August 2, 2022 
12:05 PM       † Renee Kelly   
                                                                                         

    Wednesday, August 3, 2022 
12:05 PM       † Mary Mitchell 
                         

 Thursday, August 4, 2022 
12:05 PM         
                                                                                                                                                                                   
               Friday, August 5, 2022 
12:05 PM       † David F. Quinlan 
                                                            
               Saturday, August 6, 2022 

- - - - - - - - -  
† = Deceased 
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Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges: 214 Percentage: 106.2285% 
Amount Pledged: $796,713.68 
Pledges Received: $739,843.68 

In-Kind Gifts Received: $10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $750,281.39 

 

“Travelers,” to find a Mass while you are 

on the road this summer, go to the      

website: www.MassTimes.org or call: 

734-794-2100. 

Sacrificial Giving 
July 24, 2022 

 Number of Envelopes Used: 21 
Amount in Envelopes: $1,025.00 

Average $/Envelope: $48.81 
Electronic Giving: 43 

Amount Electronic: $1,640.00 
Average $/Electronic: $38.14 

Loose Money: $517.00 
Total Collection: $3,182.00 

SUMMER  SINULOG  2022 

Our Summer Sinulog celebration honoring 
the SANTO NIÑO, will be on Sunday,   
August 21st. Rev. Rob Hagan, O.S.A., the 
new Augustinian Prior Provincial will be 
the Principal Celebrant. The Mass will be     

celebrated at 11:00 AM followed by a procession of the image of 
Santo Niño through the streets of Old City Philadelphia followed 
by a light lunch.  

All are welcome to attend!   

If you are interested in helping with the event preparation, you 
can contact any of the following coordinators: Elgene Morales, 
267-307-8145, Bel Lopena, 215-676-3159, Ferdie Luyun, 267-
625-8958 or Agnes Amora 215- 289-7355. 
 

  Donations of canned soda (Pepsi, Coke, Sprite or 7UP), and 
bottled water are greatly appreciated. Please drop these 
items off any Sunday before August 14, 2022. 

First Fridays, Aug 5, Sept 2, Oct 7, Nov 4, Dec 2, 2022 
7:00 PM   
Healing Mass and Prayer Service  
Join us for Mass, exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, 
praise and worship music and healing prayers. 
National Shrine of Our Lady of Czestochowa,  
654 Ferry Rd, Doylestown  
https://czestochowa.us/newsevents/upcoming-events/   

Blessed are the poor in spirit, 
for theirs is the kingdom of heaven.  

                                                                                                Matthew 5:3 

Saturday, August 13, 2022 
12:00 pm – 10:00 pm 
MagniFest, Music Festival at St. Mary of 
Providence Center 
Bring family and friends and enjoy a day filled 
with music and praise, renewing the mind, 
heart and soul among the beautiful Chester 
County countryside. Local musicians will be 
performing throughout the day.  Food and 
beverages will be available, and you’ll be able 
to browse religious merchandise from differ-
ent vendors. At 5pm, join us for Mass celebrat-
ed by Father Steve DeLacy. The day ends with 
Eucharistic Adoration. We are still accepting 
applications for vendors and for our inaugural 
MagniFest Visual Arts Showcase.  
St. Mary of Providence Center,  
227 Isabella Rd, Elverson, PA 19520  
(On-site parking available.)  
       For more info visit: 

 stmaryprov.org/magnifest  
or email magnifest@stmaryprov.org 

http://www.MassTimes.org
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJw9jssOgyAURL9GdjV4eQgLFt30PxAvSqpgBGrSry9umkwmmbOYHDSDFEpxUEKT2YwDg5GTYIAC0BHkwDjlY8-ldZ6B9jhZPSnfceq35N4xFexd2slq6ATApdIAs9Zza6HVQJmzHj0V1pHNrKUcuWPPDl4t7ou5JLemy_Y1NxDxyvjBWO5Rj3Yb4vL4E3KaXGxdai4h4mHPkFeqm8my27DdFj91JT_t
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVzTsOwyAQANHTmNKC5V9QpMk9FgIYxRgLcKTcPo401TQvOqakMQKMtOTlNOOgBSkOKADVoBgXVOhVKAyJg03Ro_UmLYKmvYX30WZcQ6tkc8xI8FrYKIM1NKIXkUkEq7SSSgVOdrfNeS78scDzbsyK_Xv29llbz_eomI-S4pikuzHxyteY5Ygn9jI2am8yVyz7n_sBAg43Vw
mailto:magnifest@stmaryprov.org


 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
Our parish benefited a great deal this past weekend from the generosity of one of our relatively new parishioners, 
Brian Halpin. Brian volunteered a great deal of time Friday afternoon, all day Saturday, and Sunday morning sharing 
his competency in painting. Brian with the assistance on Saturday of his daughter, (amazing) Grace, painted a parlor 
in the friary. This room is used as a place where the friars often meet individuals. 
 
I mention this, not only to thank Brian and Grace, for sharing their talents and time for our community, but it is an 
opportunity to thank so many others who donate time and competencies for the betterment of our parish. It is       
dangerous to name people or groups because one takes the risk of leaving someone out, but I am going to take that 
risk rather than not thank anyone. 
 
I think of the 9 parishioners on our Parish Pastoral Council, and 5 parishioners on our Parish Finance Commission, 
and 5 parishioners on our Capital Campaign Steering Committee. These groups meet every month. I think of the 
members of our 11 AM and 7 PM choirs, our Cantors, Lectors, Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion, Altar 
Servers and Ushers. I think of Charlie Nygard and those he recruits to beautify our grounds. I think of Rey Borres 
who coordinates the decorating of the church so beautifully every Christmas and Easter. I think of Yoly Taurozzi 
who cares for the altar linens as well as Jackie and Patrick Lanza who are involved in religious education, sharing 
their faith with children and adults in our parish. I think of the many parishioners who donate their time and talents in 
order that our January and August Sinulog celebrations are beautifully celebrated. I think of those who organized our 
parish socials after the 3 Sunday Masses which I hope will be able to resume soon. I also think of volunteers who 
come in from the outside, like students from Malvern Prep and Villanova University. I am very grateful to have the 
staff we do, Tim Babbage, Jacob Marquart, O.F.S., and Kim Barroso who are resources and who support our        
volunteers. 
 
We also have parishioners who share their time and gifts outside the parish, like at the Gift of Life Family House for 
transplant patients and their families. 
 
This all gives me the opportunity to invite our parishioners who would like to donate their time and talents to the  
parish. We often say there are three areas of stewardship: sharing our time, talents and treasures. We also say that it 
is the right and responsibility of all of us to share all three of these for the betterment of the community. This brings 
me to the invitation to our parishioners who would like to volunteer in any way to help the parish. It could be in the 
parish office, serving on one of the committees mentioned above, serving as a liturgical minister or assisting with 
maintenance in the areas of electrical work, carpentry, gardening or painting as Brian and Grace did or another area 
or perhaps at Gift of Life. If you would like to further discuss this, please be in touch with me. 
 
Thank you Brian and Grace, not only for the generous contribution of your time and talent last weekend but also for 
giving me the opportunity to thank other volunteers and for giving me the inspiration to invite other parishioners to 
share their time and talents with us. 
 
Have a great week. 

         A word from Fr. Bill… 

Fr. Bill 








